Announcement from Lahan Sai Subdistrict Administrative Organization
Subject: Intention to not accept any kind of gifts from performing duties (No Gift Policy)
Performing duties. Fiscal year 2025

| am the President of the Lahan Sai Subdistrict Administrative Organization in the
Lahan Sai Subdistrict Administrative Office. | would like to announce a policy of not
accepting gifts and duties (No Gift Policy) and would Like to announce the intention of all
executives and officiails of Lahan Sai Subdistrict that Lahan Sai Subdistrict Administrative
Organization is and all personnel in the agency will not accept gifts or gifts of any
kind,regardless of their duties in any case. that will result in corruption and misconduct in
the present A culture of honesty arises in the organization. And cultivate awareness create
attitudes, values, consider publicinterests,have public spirit,and perform official duties
correctly. And does not discriminate Do not use your position for personal gain or those
who libelous. Conflict between individual interests and puplic interests. NOt accepting
property From whom is income calculated?  Except in cases of necessity any
unavoidability ,the conduct of government officials must be followed in 2001, together
with the announcement of the Nationai Defense Commission on the criteria for receiving
property or other benefits through ethics, 2020.

Therefore, this announcement has been made for everyone's knowledge. and to

all executives, officers, and personnel under Continue to strictly follow the policy.

This announcement is hereby issued on January 24 , 2025

e

Mr. Suweét Thipnangrong
President of Lahan Sai Subdistrict Administrative Organization
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